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Introduction To Research In
Education

Become a more competent consumer and producer of research with INTRODUCTION TO
RESEARCH IN EDUCATION, 9th Edition! Known for its exceptionally clear writing style and
comprehensive coverage, this research methods guide helps you master the basic competencies
necessary to understand and evaluate the research of others. The authors familiarize you with
common research problems in a step-by-step manner through examples that clarify complex
concepts, supported by strong end-of-chapter exercises. This book is a must-read for anyone
planning to conduct research or interpret the research of others. Available with InfoTrac Student
Collections http://gocengage.com/infotrac.Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
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But if you have a choice about what text to get, RUN AWAY.I'm glad I've rented this book for my
class vs purchasing. I will not be sorry to see it disappear off my iPad's Kindle app when the
semester is over. It's a dry subject, made drier and more complicated than necessary. The text does
fine explaining concepts, but the math explanations are terrible. It's not that I don't understand

math--I actually am quite good at it. Unfortunately, the text is laid out in such a way as to make it
more difficult. Paragraphs upon paragraphs of explanation, followed by an equation. No sidebars to
highlight key ideas or anything like that, so if you've missed any small bits of info about this equation
you have to reread pages in order to find what you're missing. So frustrating.There are also far too
many errors--my professor has a handout of the errata that he has found, including errors in the
answers to exercises at the end of the chapters. Ridiculous! I was racking my brain to figure out a
math error until I found it among the mistakes my prof had found. I had it right to begin with!

This book is not the most interesting read but it's easy to understand. I do not enjoy the
technicalities of research in general, so perhaps my opinion is a bit biased. However, this text does
provide a good overview of the different types of research methods and how to start.

Fantastic book on research. Very comprehensive and easy to read. Utilizing this in a doctoral
course based on social science research, and it is very applicable.However I rented this from for a
hefty amount and the spine was falling apart! Not very pleased with this aspect of the rental
process.

Just as the title suggests, Intro to Research is a straight-forward introduction into the field of
educational research. Although dry, the information contained herein is easy to understand and
would benefit any student getting into serious research.

This provided the overall concepts in education today.Great refresher and jumping off point for more
research.Touch stone text!

Great quality book, received from and was brand new. the book itself isn't my favorite, but as a
school requirement I'll take it :]

Purchased this book for my Master's Degree class in Human Resources. It's very easy to read and
follow along with. Great book!

Excellent explanation of our Genetically modified wheat problem and obesity along with a solution
for correcting it.
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